
 
 
 

 

         
May 2, 2023 

 
 
To: All Ma-Me-O Beach Ratepayers 
 
Re: Ma-Me-O Beach Local Wastewater Project / Arbitration Decision  
 
As indicated in our April 24, 2023, letter to residents, the arbitration efforts in relation to the 
wastewater project were unsuccessful. We appreciate that the information provided was not 
comprehensive, however, we were instructed by legal counsel to pause while considering 
further action. As of yesterday, we have been cleared to release the decision in its entirety, 
please find the arbitrator’s report attached.  
 
We are all still shocked with the arbitrator’s findings. 
 
As mentioned in our previous letter, Council is committed to providing transparent and timely 
updates on its next steps, and the immediate focus is on cost-reduction activities to ensure 
the municipality can continue to support and serve its community.  
 

Box 100 (605 – 2nd Avenue) 
Ma-Me-O Beach, Alberta T0C 1X0 
(780) 586-2494   
Fax: (780) 586-3567 

e-mail :   information@svofficepl.com  
website:  svofficepl.com 
 

Summer Village of Ma-Me-O Beach 
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